
Thank you to all the volunteers, teachers, pupils, families and donors that have been a part
of Jacari Bristol in 2019! Here are our highlights from the last few months:

 

Give the gift of learning this

holiday season!

To keep providing our much-needed
service, we need books and games for
our volunteers to use and help them

deliver really fun and impactful lessons.

This year, we've created a wishlist of
resources for our library with prices

starting from as little as £1.50! To join
others in donating an invaluable

resource for our libary, search for
Jacari Bristol on Giftster

(www.giftster.com)  

A really simple way to make a
difference to the children we work with;

please share with friends and family,
and give the gift of learning this

Christmas!

A big THANK YOU from Jacari Bristol!
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To get all our latest news, don't forget to follow us on Facebook! 

Our amazing volunteers have delivered
over 250 hours of fun, engaging lessons

this term to the 93 pupils we are currently
working with.

We now work with six schools across East
Bristol, having established a new

partnership with The Dolphin Primary
School in September.

We ran a really fun trip to Jungle Rumble
Adventure Golf with 30 of our pupils,

parents and volunteers. See some snaps
below!:

We ran 5 really well-attended 'meet-and-
greet' events at our schools, where our
new volunteers got to meet their tutees

and families before starting their regular
lessons.

We said goodbye to our Coordinator, Flo,
and welcomed the wonderful Christelle
who is working alongside Anna to make
sure everything keeps running smoothly.

https://www.facebook.com/jacaribristol/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel&eid=ARA6wSpYfIdwITx5JuSFnICX5hFs10YPPRPbfBSzklLgepxxuAsXhtbWryStuM4kteUD6MgEXdgW36Mq

